FREEDOM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Community News

October 13, 2017



Congratulations to the Freedom Eagles
PTO and all the students who decorated
the pumpkins for the first place win at
the Settlers Green contest!

The prize was \$500 for the PTO. Now you have the chance to vote for the People's Choice Award and another \$250 prize. Go to the Customer Service Office by October 15th.

ESSC Volunteers Needed

Freedom Elementary School needs some new volunteers for its Thursday ski program. If you can help, please call Kim Stephan at 986-5641.



Second Annual Author and Pizza Night

Join us for free pizza and in welcoming author Jason Lefebvre on Tuesday, October 17th at 6 p.m. at Freedom Elementary School. Lefebvre will discuss the events that inspired the writing of, "Too Much Glue," and concludes with a reading of the story and a brief question and answer period. All ages are welcome. This program is being held in conjunction with the annual Title I meeting.



The Student Council will be selling ice cream only on the first Friday of each month. Cost ranges from 50 cents to \$1.50.

Upcoming Events

- ~Saturday, Oct. 14th, Kennett High Mattress Sale Fundraiser to benefit Music Department, 10 a.m.-4 p.m. at KHS
- ~Monday, Oct. 16th, School Board, 6 p.m.
- ~Tuesday, Oct. 17th, Free preschool screening, 9-11:30 a.m. Call for an appointment
- ~Tuesday, Oct. 17th, Delayed Opening - No Preschool
- ~Thursday, Oct. 19th, Fifth Grade to Museum of Science
- ~Thursday, Oct. 26th. Sixth Grade to Lonesome Lake
- ~Tuesday, Oct. 31st, Halloween Parade, 2:30 p.m.

Information contained in this newsletter from other organizations is not necessarily endorsed by the administration or staff of Freedom Elementary School. You are highly encouraged to investigate these organizations on your own.